ED DIEHL

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 17
MARION/LINN

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

May 25, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Vote Explanation on SB 489

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

SB 489 provides for unemployment insurance benefits to certain nonprofessional educational
workers. Unfortunately, the bill does not provide additional funding to the schools to support
this. Therefore, I am a NO.

Sincerely,
Representative Ed Diehl
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